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NOTICE 

 
      
 

Enrollment in the Academic Year 2024/2025 
 

We hereby announce to all students of all courses that it is open 

the enrollment in the 2024/2025 academic year till July 31st, 

2023, or up to 3 business days after the release of the last grade 

if released after July 31st. 

 

Secretaria Académica, 19th June of 2024 

 

 

Retirar a 30/09/2023  

 
 

 


